Mechanieville Civil Service Commission
Minutes of Meeting
Held July 7, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. on July 7, 2021 of the Mechanicville Civil
Service Commission at the Mechanicville Public Library.

Present: Chairperson Robens
Commissioner Peluso
Commissioner Thompson
Secretary Sweeney

The minutes of the previous meeting held on June 2, 2021 were approved. Commissioner
Thompson made the motion, Commissioner Peluso 2" the motion. All in F avor. Motion
Carried.

MSD 426A - Report of Personnel Changes

a) Colin Winters was transferred from the City of Troy and appointed as FT Police Officer
(competitive) on 6/19/21.

b) Samantha Salvadore was appointed as a Recreational Leader (seasonal) Non-competitive
from 5/15-8/31/21.

c) Cassandra McMullin was appointed as Recreational Leader (seasonal) Non-competitive

from 7/1-8/31/21.

d) Maryann Smith was appointed as Bus Attendant (Labor) on 5/6/21.

€) Bryan Russell resigned as Network Technician (Comp) on 6/30/21

f) Bryan Russell was appointed as provisional Network and Technology Coordinator (Comp)
on 7/1/21

2) Bryan McCreary resigned as Microcomputer Technician (Comp) on 6/30/21

h) Bryan McCreary was appointed as provisional Network Technician (Comp) on 7/1/21.

i) April Turner was appointed as a Clerk (PT) (Non-Competitive on 5/5/21 (application
approved).

Old Business:

The Commission discussed the creation of the Eligible List for Police Officer which was
given 9/26/20. Commissioner Peluso made a motion to approve, Commissioner Thompson 2™
the motion. All in Favor. Motion Carried.

The Commission next approved the City Payroll. Commissioner Peluso made the motion
to approve the City Payroll; Commissioner Thompson 2" the motion. All in Favor. Motion
Carried.

New Business:

The Commission then discussed the Secretary Resolution which is approved every year
in July. Commissioner Thompson made the motion to accept the Secretary Resolution;
Commissioner Peluso 2™ the motion. All in Favor. Motion Carried.



Appearances:

Several people attended our meeting. Questions and comments were addressed by the
Commission and Chairperson Robens and Secretary Sweeney answered accordingly.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 p-m. The next scheduled meeting will be 9/8/21
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